
Snow Plan
Winter 2012

Henleaze Junior School is very unlikely to close in the 
event of snowfall. Most of our staff live within walking 
distance, and we have established that we could 
probably provide enough teachers to cover for any who 
might find it difficult to get in to work.

In the event of snow, the Headteacher, Business 
Manager and Caretaker will all speak to each other 
early in the morning to check that the premises are safe 
- pathways cleared and heating working - before making 
any decision about school closure. If for any reason it 
looks like we cannot open, we will make a decision by 
7:30 am and publish that decision by 8:00 am.

If we decide to close the school, we will:

•Put a notice on the Home Page of the website.

•Inform Bristol City Council, who will inform BBC Radio 
Bristol.

•Send a text message and email via School Comms to all 
parents who have provided email addresses and mobile 
phone numbers (as long as we are able to access the 
school’s computer network)
If parents pick up a message that the school is closed, we encourage them to 
call their friends and pass the message on.

If we do not do any of these things, then the school will be open!


